
Greetings!
I hope you are having a wonderful weekend!

We are pleased to present this week's newsletter to
keep everyone informed of events in our club, our
District in Southeastern Pennsylvania, and Rotary
International.

Let me know if there is a story that you would like us
to consider including in a future newsletter.
Be sure to check out our new Chestnut Hill Rotary
website and share with friends and family.

Member Spotlight: Kelly McClure, Ph.D.
The Public Image Committee recently started a new initiative to record
interviews and spotlight members of our club so that everyone can get to
know each other more and perhaps learn something interesting that we did
not already know.

Watch the video HERE.

In this video, you will learn more about Kelly McClure, Ph.D. She is a
cognitive behavioral therapist and licensed clinical psychologist practicing in
the Chestnut Hill area of Philadelphia. Learn more about how service to the
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community has been a big part of her life.

March Madness: Only 2 Days Left to
Participate!

Must donate and register by tomorrow,
Monday March 13!

Our March Madness Fun Raiser
is an opportunity to have fun,
get a chance to win half the
pot and contribute to a great
cause. Click on the picture
above to participate and then
copy the link and share with
your friends, family, and
colleagues. The more players,
the bigger the pot!

Our goal is $2,000 or 100
entries. Please do your part
and share with your friends,
family and colleagues.

Your participation allows
Chestnut Hill Rotary to provide
books for students in schools,
deliver polio vaccines that
protect children for a lifetime, or
provide relief and aid for people
experiencing food insecurity or homelessness, to name a few.
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Upcoming Breakfast Meetings
Join us for our next breakfast meeting, Wednesday,
March 15, 7:30 am, Center on the Hill, Widener Hall,
Presbyterian Church of Chestnut Hill, 8855 Germantown
Ave.

Our speaker will be Barbara Wybar,
Executive Director and founding team
member, Bududa Learning Center in
Uganda, who will provide an update on the
work of her organization. Their mission is
to teach skills for jobs to the poorest of
poor young adults, assist impoverished
orphans to cope with life, and provide
small business loans to poor women.

For more information on upcoming
presentations, visit our Meeting Speakers
section on our website.

Cannot attend this week in person? Join us via Zoom. The link is HERE.

Upcoming Social Events
Join us for happy hour, Chestnut Hill Brewing Company,
8221 Germantown Ave., Thursday, March 16, 4:30 pm.

Enjoy food and drinks with fellow
members and guests. Chestnut Hill
Brewing Company has high-quality,
small-batch beer with fresh ingredients
and a wood-fired Neapolitan pizza
made with local and organic
ingredients.

This is a perfect opportunity to invite a
prospective member to meet others in
a fun and informal setting.
For more information on upcoming
events, visit our Social Events section
on our website.

Join us for fun, fellowship,
and food at the home of Ellen Williams and Bill Dwyer,
261 Huntsman Lane, Blue Bell, Friday, March 31, 5:30
pm.

Enjoy great food, drinks, and
conversation with fellow Rotary
Club of Chestnut Hill members

https://bududa.org/
https://www.chestnuthillrotary.org/meeting-speakers
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87651093130?pwd=MTRuYjkyUjk2Yk12eVplMVBBOFlwQT09
https://www.chestnuthillrotary.org/social-events


and guests. Attendees are
encouraged to bring a favorite
dish or bottle of wine.

This is a perfect opportunity to
invite a prospective member to
meet others in a fun and
informal setting.

For more information on
upcoming events, visit our Social
Events section on our website.

Supplies Needed to Help Women & Children
Experiencing Homelessness
Life Turning Point of Philadelphia is
in need of items and supplies for an
upcoming spring painting project for
their home for women and children
who are experiencing homelessness.

In particular, they are in need of
industrial brown roll paper
towels, commercial Dawn dish
detergent, and twin-sized, sold
white sheet sets.

Members and guests can bring the
items to an upcoming meeting to be
delivered later to the organization.
Additional items needed are listed
on their Amazon Wish List.

Thank You from PAR Recycle Works
This week's letter we are sharing is from PAR Recycle Works, one of the
organizations we support through our club's foundation and the charitable
work of our members. You can also download a copy HERE.
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Breaking Down the Walls
In 2011, Liberian peace activist
Leymah Gbowee was in Oslo,
Norway, waiting to deliver her
Nobel lecture. After giving her
lecture, people asked, "What's
next?"

She could only think about girls
and education at that moment.
She went on to found Gbowee
Peace Foundation Africa, which
focuses on just that.

Leymah Gbowee is not only a Nobel Peace Laureate but also a Liberian



Peace Activist, a trained social worker, and a women's rights advocate.

Gbowee will be a keynote speaker at the Rotary International Convention in
2023. Join us in Melbourne to connect with other Rotary members and
discover new opportunities, and imagine what's next.

Read MORE.

Imagination In Action
This year's Presidential Theme, Imagine Rotary, will be highlighted at this
year's District Conference, April 14, 15, and 16. This is an opportunity to
meet fellow Rotarians in our District 7450, learn what other clubs are doing,
and celebrate their accomplishments in a fun social setting.

 Register NOW for 2023 District Conference - Imagination In
Action

April 14, 2023: Imagination Put Into
Action Awards Dinner - $75 at the Alloy
in King of Prussia
The 2022-2023 Rotary Presidential Theme is
Imagine Rotary. Friday night is a special night
to celebrate those who have taken that
message and put it into action. Rotarians will
be recognized who have committed to helping
Rotary in Southeastern Pennsylvania. The
attire will be Business Informal but in the
colors of Rotary (Blue, Gold, White) or Imagine
Rotary (Green, Purple, White).

April 15, 2023: Imagine a Sustainable
Planet Day at the Elmwood Park Zoo -
$65 for Adults and $35 for Children
Come to the Elmwood Park Zoo for a day of
fun and education. You have the freedom to
roam the park or take part in breakouts,
focusing on the environment. Please come and
support both the Elmwood Park Zoo and
Rotary's newest area of focus!

April 16, 2023: Imagine the Power of
Youth and Service - $60 at the
Waynesborough Country Club in Paoli
Sunday will be the Roger Taylor Rotary Speech
Contest Finals. We are looking for another year
of great speeches by local high school
students. If you have not reached out to Sue
Mardinly and the Four Way Speech Contest
Committee, please do as soon as possible!

 Register NOW for 2023 District Conference - Imagination In
Action

https://www.rotary.org/en/breaking-down-walls?utm_campaign=&utm_medium=social&utm_profile=Rotary+International&utm_source=linkedin
https://dacdb.com/login.cfm?EventID=77648652&UserID={%UserID%}
https://dacdb.com/login.cfm?EventID=77648652&UserID={%UserID%}


Be Sure to Follow Us:

   
NEW!

New website at ChestnutHillRotary.org!

Have a wonderful week!

Yours in Rotary service,

Jay Pennie
Public Image Chair, Rotary Club of Chestnut Hill

https://www.facebook.com/CHRotaryPhila/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCDrPAlIfSoNEy_VcAZQ4o0w
https://www.linkedin.com/company/8475149/admin/
https://www.instagram.com/chestnuthillrotary/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y%3D
https://www.chestnuthillrotary.org/

